
 

  Newsletter 

Key Dates 
Tag day Friday 15

t h
 

February  -  Pay £1 to 

wear your own clothes 

to school  

15
t h  

March -  Red Nose 

day -  Pay  £1 to wear 

red  

Term Dates 18/19  

Term 3 
Thursday 3rd January 
until 
Friday 15th February 
Term 4 
Tuesday 26th February 
until 
Friday 5th April 
Term 5 
Tuesday 23rd April 
until  
Friday 24th May 
Term 6 
Tuesday 4th June 
until 
Tuesday 23rd July  

 

  

Headline 
We are delighted to share with you the 

findings from our most recent Oftsed 

Inspection (22.01.19) 

As you know, the ‘Section 8’ inspection 

was a one day inspection with one 

Inspector,  Julie Sackett, to check that 

Brompton-Westbrook continues to be a 

‘Good’ school. Julie Sackett carried out a 

rigorous and robust review of the whole 

school, which included observing all 

classes, meeting with pupils, parents and 

many staff members and looking at the 

learning environment and pupils’ books. 

In her findings she was very 

complimentary about the school and 

decided that she firmly agreed that we 

continue to be ‘Good’! 

Attached to the newsletter is the full 

report – it makes an interesting read and 

hopefully you will find that it reflects our 

school really well. Mrs Heyes, The 

Westbrook Trust’s CEO, certainly felt this 

and commented, 

“It is a pleasure to read an Ofsted report 

that so clearly describes the school that I 

know and recognise. The balance of 

doing one’s best, having high 

expectations whilst showing care and 

consideration for others shines through.” 

“We are really pleased and proud of the 

report and some of the most notable parts 

are below” 

 Pupils make strong progress from 
their starting points, particularly in 
writing and mathematics. 

 You and your staff provide strong role 
models for pupils. You successfully 
combine high expectations and 
aspirations for pupils with warm, 
good-humoured and professional 
relationships. As a result, pupils feel 
valued and are happy to be in school. 
They behave well in class and are 
pleased to support each other during 
lessons 

 Staff are particularly effective in 
helping pupils to acquire important 
learning skills, such as 
perseverance, resilience and the 
determination to succeed. Pupils 
work hard in lessons, complete 
their work with care and are 
justifiably proud of their 
achievements. Pupils learn and 
play safely. You make sure that 
safeguarding policies and 
procedures are clearly understood, 
fit for purpose and followed 
consistently throughout the school. 

 Parents are confident that their 
children are safe in school. They 
say that you and your team are 
interested in their views, easy to 
speak to and quick to act if there 
are any concerns. One parent 
commented, ‘The school cares’ – a 
view typical of the responses of 
many parents. 

 The school’s warm, friendly and 
inclusive atmosphere provides the 
secure boundaries and high 
expectations for pupils’ good 
behaviour and successful learning. 
Pupils are eager to learn and 
attend school regularly. They arrive 
in the playground ready to learn at 
the start of the day. It is clear that 
they enjoy  school and get on with 
each other very well. 
·        

We hope that you enjoy reading the full 

report and thank you once again for 

your continued support and 

commitment to our school. It is a 

privilege to work with you and your 

children and as a whole school 

community we are hope that you share 

our sense of pride. Sam White, our 

Chair of Governors, said ‘thank you to 

all the staff and pupils who showcased 

everything that we have to be proud of 

in the school and community’ 
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Uniform 
A navy blue jumper, sweatshirt or 

cardigan for  Years 1 - 6.  Royal 

blue for FS1 and FS2 (Nursery 

and reception) . Navy, black or 

grey trousers, tailored shorts, skirt 

or dress/navy and white checked 

dress. A white or blue polo shirt, 

shirt or blouse. Flat plain black 

shoes or trainers (no heels or 

open toes). Uniform can be 

ordered from  

 www.tesco.com/ues  

 
Key Staff 
Mrs Mason Headteacher 

Mrs Price  Deputy Head FS & 

KS1 

Mr Presneill Deputy Head KS2 

Mrs White  Chair of Governors 

 

Mrs Prentice SENCO 

Mrs Lewis FS Leader 

Mrs Price Y1 Leader 

Mrs Byrne Y2 Leader 

Mrs Marie LKS2 Leader 

Mr MacDonald UKS2 Leader 

 

Mrs Liddle Family Liason Officer 

07535 696125 

 

This school is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the 

welfare of children, achieving 

equal opportunities and combating 

discrimination. 

 

We operate a very clear 

whistleblowing policy for staff. 

News - Payments 

Did you know that we are able to take 

online payments from 

parents/carers  for Dinner money, 

Breakfast/Afterschool Club and Friday 

Clubs? To help with the school 

administration could you please use 

the following information as a 

reference:                             

 Dinner Money – DM 

 Friday Clubs – FC, 

Breakfast/Afterschool Club - BA    

 PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT THE 

CHILD'S NAME AND WHAT IT IS 

FOR ARE CLEARLY STATED.  

Bank details for school:                     

Sort code: 60-08-37                   

Account Number: 65224485 

Tag day                                            

Friday 15
th
 February - children can 

wear their own clothes to school if they 

pay £1.00                                            

MY WORLD KITCHEN: CBEEBIES  
Calling all parents…  
The popular cooking series ‘My World 
Kitchen’ is a returning to CBeebies. 
celebrating the food children like to 
cook and eat. We would like to meet 
children from a rich diversity of 
backgrounds, who are growing up with 
their own customs, traditions and 
foods.  
Children must be at least 6 years old 
on 28th April 2019 and no more than 8 
years old on 31st May 2018.  In each 
programme a child introduces the 
viewer to their home and cooks a 
much-loved traditional recipe.    We are 
filming across the UK this April/May 
and we’re looking for confident, 
outgoing children who have an interest 
in cooking.  
Each child will be filmed for one day, 
so before you apply you must be 
happy for this to take place at your 
home.  
If you are interested in your child taking 
part, please get in contact with Sarah:  
sarah.lewis@terrifictv.co.uk  
Please include a photo of your child, 
their name, age, where in the UK you 
live and an example of a recipe they 
would like to make.  
 

Family Nature Event 

#Biodiversity@Brompton Saturday 16
th
 

Feb 10am-1pm (pop along at any time 

during these hours) Come and spend 

some time as a family in our beautiful 

school grounds. There are some 

gardening, maintenance and tidying jobs 

if you’d like to help out. Otherwise, there 

are plenty of activities to choose from: 

Tree climbing, Birdwatching, Willow 

weaving, Springwatch walk, Den 

building,Scavenger hunt  

Reminders  - School Uniform                       
Tesco online will no longer be supplying 
our school uniforms after 12

th
 February.  

We have managed to source an 
alternative online supplier - they are My 
Clothing Limited and the customer link is 
www.myclothing.com   

Pat On The Back                    FS2C  -  

James for good recall of doubling facts 

and Holly for continuously working hard 

in all areas of learning FS2L - Maddie for 

her improvement and perseverance in 

handwriting and Shanyung for beautifully 

presented work FS2S - Keelan for his 

independent maths work in subtraction 

and doubling and Ariana for working 

hard to develop her sentence writing  in 

RWI                 1B - Beau for being a 

great friend and support to a new child in 

school. Ava for her continued positive 

attitude in her learning                                                

1W - Oscar L for his perseverance with 

maths this term and Sarvguun for 

working hard to learn his sounds in 

phonics                                                 

2B - Rory  for working extremely hard in 

maths and Sophie  for having a great 

attitude towards her learning and never 

giving up when she finds a task difficult 

2M  -     Ella for working extremely hard 

to improve her handwriting and 

remembering to use finger spaces and 

Kyle H for producing a super set of 

instructions       

.Coming home….. 

 Change for Life leaflet 

 Primary Times 

 Ofsted Report 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        An academy as part of The Westbrook Trust 

http://www.myclothing.com/

